
 

 
 

 
 

                                                                                                                                       
        

Tuesday 27 October 2020  
 

Practice Nurse Engagement 
 

What’s in your Practice Nurse Engagement Bulletin? 
 

This weekly bulletin provides details of training, guidance, access to past 

editions and lots more. There’s also helpful information on the web 

pages dedicated to our practice nursing colleagues. Please click here to 

bookmark these pages. 

 

 

 

 
 

How can we as CCG nurses support our Practices Nurses? 
 
We want to know how we can support our Practice nurses. 
 
In the first instance we would like to host a virtual session to answer any questions 
you may have around Covid and any additional support you may find helpful. We 
fully recognise the challenges and innovative ways you have been working.  
 
It feels like there is so much information coming through emails – so a virtual get 
together can be a great opportunity to provide an update and share any concerns or 
questions. No question is a daft question. 
 

https://www.valeofyorkccg.nhs.uk/practice-nurses-and-nurse-practitioners-in-the-vale-of-york/practice-nurse-engagement-bulletin/
https://www.valeofyorkccg.nhs.uk/practice-nurses-and-nurse-practitioners-in-the-vale-of-york/practice-nurse-engagement-bulletin/


We will be in touch regarding a date and time in the next 2 weeks to set this up. 

   

 

The Courage of Compassion- 
Supporting nurses and 
midwives to deliver high-
quality care 
 
The Kings Fund have published a 

report aim to showing how to 

transform nurses’ and midwives’ 

workplaces so that they can thrive and 

flourish and are better able to provide 

the compassionate, high-quality care 

that they and those they serve wish 

them to deliver. The report examines 

the workplace stressors, 

organisational cultures, working 

contexts and leadership styles that 

impact on nurse and midwife wellbeing 

and mental health, both before and 

during Covid-19. It sets out how these 

can be changed to provide 

dramatically improved working 

environments and contexts for nursing 

and midwifery practice, thereby 

benefiting nurses, midwives, patients, 

women, families and communities.  

 

The report’s scope covers all nursing 

and midwifery staff and students, 

including healthcare assistants and 

nursing associates. It spans all four 

UK countries, all types of employer 

(including the NHS, GP practices, local 

authorities and the independent 

sector), all areas of practice and all 

care settings where nursing and 

midwifery staff operate, including 

primary care, secondary care, mental 

health, community care and social 

care. 

 

                            

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

            

  



To read the summary version of this 

report please follow this link, and for 

the full version please follow this link. 

 

 

 

  

Clinical Supervision – Training 
for Supervisors One Day 
Course 
 

NHS England and Improvement are 
offering one day clinical supervision 
training on the below dates. For more 
information please follow this link. 
 
Monday 30 November 2020 
Tuesday 1 December 2020  
Friday 15 January 2021 
 
For any queries and to register and 
interest please contact 
melissa.brolls@nhs.net 
 
Places on the course are free of 
charge but are limited and will 
therefore be offered on a first come 
first served basis. 
 

  

 

 

 

           

 

 

   

 

This bulletin has been produced by NHS Vale of York Clinical Commissioning Group. 
 

If you would like to unsubscribe from this bulletin email sam.varo@nhs.net 
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